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Chatham County Police Seeking Information for Missing Person (Update) 

Chatham County, GA (June 11, 2018) – The Chatham County Police Department has located 

Keisha Seabrain. Miss Seabrain, who was reported missing on Saturday, June 9, is in good 

health. 

 

 

 

### 

Contact: 
Catherine Glasby 
Public Information Officer 
Chatham County, GA 
Office: (912)652-7897 
Email: cnglasby@chathamcounty.org 


